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A few days ago, we made the leadership team of the International House of Prayer in Kansas City 
(IHOPKC) aware of serious allegations spanning several decades concerning its founder, Mike 
Bickle. Without going into details to protect the privacy of the victims’ identities, we have found 
these allegations of clergy sexual abuse by Mike Bickle to be credible and long-standing. The 
credibility of these allegations is not based on any one experience or any one victim, but on the 
collective and corroborating testimony of the experiences of several victims. 

Prior to meeting with the leadership team of IHOP, we attempted to bring the allegations and 
the testimony of one of the victims directly to Mike Bickle in the spirit of Matthew 18:15-17. How- 
ever, we were repeatedly rebuffed by Mike Bickle and we were refused any sort of meeting. 
Instead, Mike used manipulating and intimidating tactics towards the victims to isolate them 
and discredit them. To avoid further wounding of victims, we met with several members of 
IHOPKC's Executive Leadership Team. There, we shared testimonies of these victims of Mike's 

inappropriate words and actions. 

When these allegations were brought to our attention, we were shocked. We could never have 
imagined that inappropriate conduct with women as something we would ever need to be con- 
cerned about. The allegations seemed out of character to the man we thought we knew, but 
they were so serious we could not ignore them. 

The Scriptures inform us that leaders in the church, especially those who teach the Word of God, 
are held to a higher standard and stricter judgment. We believe that Mike Bickle’s actions were 
not above reproach and fall short of biblical standards for leaders in the church. To be clear, the 
allegations made about Mike Bickle’s misconduct were sexual in nature where the marriage 
covenant was not honored. Furthermore, the allegations made also reveal that Mike Bickle used 

his position of spiritual authority over the victims to manipulate them. 

We do not share this process to fill in salacious details, but to protect the integrity of the victims 
and their experiences that were shared. We appeal to you to refrain from using names of any 
victims. These are women who have always been viewed as credible, trustworthy, and coura- 
geous. None of these victims had any intention to punish Mike Bickle and they had nothing to 
gain by sharing their experiences except the pursuit of truth, repentance, mercy, and grace. 
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